Private ISF

From: Thomas Paulson <tomwp577@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 1:50 PM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: Private initiatives to develop consolidated snf storage facilities

Shipping nuclear waste to and froth on the nation's highways and railroads through neighborhoods that remain so far
uncontaminated by nuclear radiation is a shell game for con artists who have no concern for the health and safety of the
American residents in their own country. The proposition that the nuclear industry owns the consumers of the power
produced by nuclear power plants and has rights over their own safety is intolerable. Nuclear power should not be
allowed to continue anywhere in the USA because nuclear scientists have failed to develop scientific disposal methods
and plans to contain nuclear waste hazards for thousands of years into the future. Nuclear scientists should not be
allowed to continue risking the health of this planets population anymore than small children should be allowed to play
with matches. Let's not pass the buck further on human health and safety. Tom Paulson.



